
Announcement 
  

about 
  

Regulation (EC) no. 1907/2006 (REACH) 
(Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation of Chemicals) 

  
  
This announcement documents that neither registration nor notification for any 
substances in our products according to Articles 7(1) and 7(2) of the REACH 
regulation is required, because under reasonably foreseeable conditions, no 
substances are intentionally released from Jianghai Polymer Capacitor products.  

Information regarding Substances of Very High Concern according to REACH Art. 33 

The candidate list according to article 59 (1, 10) of regulation (EC) no. 1907/2006 
(REACH) was published October 28th, 2008 on the website of the European 
Chemicals Agency (ECHA). The candidate list was last amended on January 12th, 
2017, and can be downloaded at   

https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 

Determining whether any of our products contain more than 0.1 percent by weight of 
candidate substances is an ongoing process. In this process it has been found to the 
present and best of our knowledge and based on the information available to us from 
our suppliers, our current products offered do not contain added substances of very 
high concern (SVHC) as defined in the amended candidate list of January 12th, 2017, 
above a limit of 0.1 % w/w. Should our state of knowledge change, we shall inform 
you accordingly.  
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